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9.	Regional	Associations		

• 9.4.	GEECT	 

Marc Nicolas reported that one of the GEECT activities since the Brussels Executive was the 
con- ference “Film education: traditions and innovations”, Moscow, 2-3 November 2009, 
proposed and hosted by VGIK during the celebration of their 90th anniversary.  

He confirmed that the NFTS, Beaconsfield will host an Editing Symposium, 8th - 11th April 
2010.  

La fémis will organize a new session of its European Film School Seminar, later in April 2010, 
supported by the MEDIA programme, in partnership with the London Film School and VSMU, 
Bratislava.  

The second annual meeting of the GEECT Executive was held in Moscow during the VGIK 
conference. It focused on the outcome of the CILECT Executive in Brussels and the upcoming 
GEECT activities for 2010.  

The next meeting of the GEECT Executive will be held during the Berlin Film Festival, February 
2010.  

 


